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COMMENTS

The Finance and Economics Committee is fully supportive of the principle that there should be proper access to
information and transparency in Government. Notwithstanding this, the Committee has seen no evidence to
suggest that the Code of Practice on Public Access to Official Information is not a sufficient mechanism to ensure
that proper access to information is provided.

It is difficult to estimate the costs arising from the proposed Law as they will vary depending on the number of
requests for information received, however after consultation with other States departments and HM Attorney
General, it is estimated that the introduction of the proposed Law could result in additional expenditure in the
order of £500,000 annually and will require the creation of approximately 6 additional postsin total.

The States are already faced with stringent expenditure targets and it is not evident that the implementation of a
law would add sufficient benefit to warrant further growth in manpower and expenditure. If the proposed Law is
agreed by the States, the resultant increase in expenditure will have to be found from within existing spending
targets at the expense of other priorities.



